
 
  

April 27, 2022 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
As a part of the Appropriations Committee’s Community Project Funding, I have requested 

funding for the “Support for Mid-Michigan Small Businesses and Entrepreneurs” project in Fiscal Year 2023.   
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Central Michigan University located at 1200 S. Franklin St., 
Mount Pleasant, MI 48859. The funding will be used for small business and entrepreneur development 

programming. 
 
In compliance with House Rules and committee requirements, I certify that neither I nor my immediate family 
has any financial interest in this project.  

 
     Sincerely, 

 

         Daniel T. Kildee 

     MEMBER OF CONGRESS 
 



 
 
 
 

 


